ANDREW M. CUOMO

'Yq('EJ\IQIK Ofﬁce Of Addiction Governor
STATE Services and Supports ARLENE GONZALEZ-SANCHEZ, M.S., L.M.S.W.

Commissioner

June 22, 2020

Albany County Department of Mental Health
175 Green Street
Albany, New York 12202

Dear Ms. Tyleia Harrell,

On behalf of the Office of Addiction Services and Supports, I am pleased to inform you that your organization
will receive funding in the amount of $11,006 to support the Year 2 SOR Capital Region Open Access Engagement
Program.

Separately, you will receive more information related to the development of the contract to implement this
project. Be aware that neither OASAS nor its fiscal agent, the Research Foundation for Mental Hygiene (RFMH), is
liable for any expenses incurred or made by an awardee until a contract with RFMH is fully executed. Staff at OASAS
will contact you to schedule a meeting to review the initiative, contract deliverables and next steps. Furthermore, budgets
submitted with your application may be subject to change to meet SAMHSA guidelines.

Award recipients should contact SOR Contract Manager Natalie Waschull at 518/485-2366 regarding any fiscal
questions. All other questions can be directed to 518/485-0501.

Sincerely,

Corhie Bur
SOR Principal Investigator

cc: Pat Lincourt
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